
Clayton Valley Presbyterian 

Children’s Center 

 

Dear Parents, 

We want to share the daily happenings with all parents. On occasion, we will take photos of the 

many activities the children are taking part in. We would like to post photos in the classroom, as 

well as email these photos to parents, but want to make sure we are doing so with your 

permission, and within your comfort level. Please choose all options below that fit your needs: 

 

_____ I am okay with my child’s photos being posted in the classroom.  

_____I am okay with my child being in photos that are sent to all parents. 

_____I am not okay with my child being in photos that are sent to all parents. 

_____I am okay with my child being in photos that are only sent to me. 

_____I do not want my child in any photos 

 

 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________ 

Parent Signature___________________________________ 

Date:____________________________________________ 

 


